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This week in Jet class we have introduced the children to our new class text ‘Lily’s 
garden of India’. We used the text to help us with our English learning where we 

had to write a detailed character description focusing on her appearance, 
personality and her likes and dislikes. We applied our grammar learning from last 

week on plural to our descriptions.  

In science we learnt all about food chains, we played a game where we were all 
animals and we had to find the other animals in our food chain. We then completed 

food chains for Mowgli and Sher Khan. 

In Dance we learnt to Pat-A-cake Polka!! The children had to listen very carefully to 
the beat and changes in the music so that they kept in time whilst clapping, 

slapping their knees, heel/toe tapping and galloping. 

Well done to all the children that created a Pudsey for ‘Children in need’, they all 
look amazing! We can’t believe how many different ideas you came up, you must 
have been using your Imagination ELLI powers! Here are all the Pudsey bears. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

                                    

  

 

 

 

  

Next week  

In maths we will be moving onto subtraction, we 
will be subtracting two digits and one, two digits 

and tens and 2 two digit numbers using 
mathematical resources and written methods. 

 
Our writing this week will be a diary entry 

imaging that we are Lily and have spent the day 
exploring the garden of India. We will be 

applying our grammar learning all about sub  
ordinating conjunctions to extend our sentences.  

  
Using our class text we will be identifying flowers 

from Lily’s garden in science. 

 

Other News 
 

Home learning 
 
Please submit the India research home learning 
to google classroom by Tuesday 17th November. 

 
Remember to initial your child’s home learning 
book when they have read at home. We check 
for fivers on a Friday and move the children up 

the reading tree.  
 

We will be carrying out our termly assessment 
with the children on their spelling of common 

exception words next week, please continue to 
practice these with your child at home. 

 
Dare to be different day – Thursday 19th 

November.  
Children can wear one item to school that is 
different to their normal uniform. A leaflet 

explaining everything has been emailed to you 
all.  

 
 
 
  
 
 
 


